
EARLY CHILDHOOD NEWSLETTER 
 

WEEK OF MAY 9, 2022 
 
 
THEME:  We continued working on our unit based on the story The 
Very Hungry Caterpillar. We also worked on our insect theme.  
 
CONCEPTS INTRODUCED:  We introduced the letter Y this week. We 
worked on completing and matching patterns and we continued the 
concept of big and little, as well as some fine motor tasks.  
 
CLASSROOM ACTIVITIES:  We made yellow yoyos for the letter Y. We 
were so excited to see that our caterpillars turned into butterflies when 
we returned to school on Monday and we will be making our own 
caterpillars. We will complete the letter Y page in our letter books. We 
are also looking forward to our trip to Brookfield Zoo!  
 
NEXT WEEK’S THEME:  Next week, we will continue working on our 
unit based on the story The Very Hungry Caterpillar. We will continue 
our insect theme and introduce our final letter, Z.  
 
IMPORTANT MESSAGES:  Our field trip to Brookfield Zoo is tomorrow. 
Please see the reminder note for details! 
 
SAVE THE DATE: 

 Wednesday, May 11 – Field Trip to Brookfield Zoo, 9:00-1:00 

 Thursday, May 26 – Field Day (chaperoned by the teachers) - 
Wear sunscreen! 

 Monday, May 30 – No School - Memorial Day 

 Wednesday, June 1 – Last day of Early Childhood – End of Year 
Celebration (An adult will be invited to join us at 10:00AM). 

 
 

 
 

 
 


